SIEMENS

September 4, 1996
HDC:96:041

Document Control Desk

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

ATTN: Chief, Planning, Program and Management Support Branch
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Prioritization of Topical Reports Submitted for Review by the Office of Nuclear Reactor
Regulation

References: (1) Letter, David B. Matthews (USNRC) to H. D. Curet (SPC), same subject,
August 15, 1996.

(2) Letter, R. A. Copeland (SPC) to R. C. Jones (USNRC), “SPC Topical Report
Reviews,” RAC:96:040, May 16, 1996.

As requested in Reference 1, | am forwarding the attached Table 1 which prioritizes the Topical
Reports submitted for review by the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation. Also attached is
Table 2 which prioritizes those topical reports that SPC intends to submit for review.

Please note the first report in Table 2 is a replacement for the letter from R. A. Copeland 1«
R. C. Jones, “BWR Rod Burnup Limit” in Table 1 of the attached copy of Reference 2 previously
submitted to the NRC. Since there was a misunderstanding about the need for NRR to review
the letter, the replacement report is to be submitted.
Please consider the information contained in the attachments to this letter to be proprietary to
Siemens Power Corporation. As required by 10 CFR 2.1790(b), an affidavit is attached to
support the withholding of this information from public disclosure.
If you have any questions or if | can be of further assistance, please call me at (509) 375-8563.
Very truly yours,

/ {"ZJ
H. D. Curet, Manager
Product Licensing
/smg

Attachments

cc: Mr. Egan Y. Wang (USNRC) /

Siemens Power Corporation

Nuclear Division 2101 Horn Rapids Road Tel: (609) 3756-8100
Engineering & Manufacturing P.O. Box 130 Fax: (5609) 375-8402
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